GCDP ‘s January 2024 Regional Report

Gladwin County Democratic Party does not hold a meeting during December seeing how the 4th Tuesday is always close to the holidays. We are having Cody Vitale coming to speak about Contest Every Race in January hopefully this may help us in our search for candidates in the upcoming election.  As of now we do not have any candidates for the 95th house, 99th house or the 34th senate races.  Three members of the GCDP are serving on the steering committee of the Gladwin County Community Builders and we are on target to hold a community builders meeting on Feb 17th at the K of C Hall in Gladwin at 2:30 in the afternoon.

